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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The HSA is a group of parents and school staff that work to support the school throughout the year.  We organise 

and run events to raise money for the school.  We regularly meet with the school to discuss events and funding.  All 

of the members of the HSA are voluntary.  As well as the elected members the HSA relies on parents and staff 

helping out at events to make sure they can do ahead.  If you are able to help out at any events please email 

hsagigmill@gmail.com or speak to one of the members listed below. 

 

Following the HSA Annual General Meeting the following were elected into the HSA for the school year 2023-24.. 

 

2023-24 Elected Members 

 

PRESIDENT 

Mrs A Hannaway Headteacher 

CO-CHAIR 

Nicola Powell 
Alison Suchomski  

School staff 

Leanne Findon Parent of children in year 6 and year 3 

VICE CHAIR 

Kate Williamson-Smith Parent of children in year 5 and year 2 

TREASURER 

Sian Morgan Parent of children in year 6, year 4, year 2 and Reception 

SECRETARY 

Vacancy  This role will be covered by other members until the position is filled.  If you 
wish to be considered for the role please let us know. 

ELECTED MEMBERS 

Mrs S Griffiths Head Teacher/Deputy Head Teacher 

Mrs C Franklin Teaching Staff 
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Sarah Mansley Parent of a child in year 6 

Frances Kenwrick Parent of a child in year 5 

Nina Gilbert Parent of children in year 6 and year 3 

Daisy Gray Kneller-Evans Parent of a child in year 1 

Danni Banner Parent of children in year 3 and year 4 

Hayley Guest Parent of children in year 4 

 


